
Public Notice 
Electronic Ballot Tabulation 

Town of Evergreen 
Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), public tests of the electronic ballot tabulation system will be held 
to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the April 4, 2023 Spring  Election.  All tests are open 
to the public. 
   Town of Evergreen – Wednesday, March 29, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

Evergreen Town Hall, W8896 Carlton Road, Spooner 
Julie Kessler, Clerk, 715-939-0034 

 


